
 

 

                       

 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events coming up! 
March-23 
w/c 27th – Parents Evening Week 
Tues 28th – Years 1 & 2 Cricket Festival at 
Hethersett & Tas Valley Cricket Club - 
Postponed 
Weds 29th – Class 3 Family Lunch 
Weds 29th – Easter Lunch Menu 
Thurs 30th – Class 3 Family Lunch 
Thurs 30th – Egg Drop Challenge 
Fri 31st – Easter Service at Wreningham 
All Saints Church  
Fri 31st – Last Day of Term 
Fri 31st – Start of FOWS Easter Trail 
April-23 
Mon 3rd to Mon 17th – Easter Break 
Tues 18th – Back to School 
Thurs 27th – Class 3 & 4 Quadkids 
Athletics at UEA 
May-23 
Fri 5th – King Charles III Coronation Picnic 

Wreningham VC Primary School Newsletter       Friday 24/03/23 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

Reading record update for the 

week 13th – 19th March 2023: 
YR = 12% 31%  Y1 = 35% 11%   

Y2 = 20% 13%  Y3 = 50% 37%   

Y4 = 17% 29%  Y5 = 92% 8%  Y6 = 100% 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Don’t Forget! The Egg Drop Challenge 

is next Thursday, 30th March. 

 Message from Team Eco – Rose, Abi, Elsie, Hannah and 

Celia – in order to retain our Green Flag Award, please 

help us with recycling by: 

 Putting batteries in our yellow battery bin just outside 

the staff car park. 

 Making use of the large clothes bin near the main 

school/ office entrance with any used but good quality 

 clothes.   Putting empty printer cartridges in the blue bin outside the school 

entrance (near Class 2).   Putting any empty crisp packets in our school crisp 

bin down the main corridor.   Every class should have a stationery bin near 

the sink if not near the stationery things.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How Hill Residential  - This week, Class 3 have 
had the wonderful experience of going on their 
residential trip to How Hill.  We hope that the 
children enjoyed their time and all the activities, 
food and time with their friends. 
The children’s busy programme included dyke 
dipping, nature trails, dyke animal study, weaving, 

boat trip, owl pellet dissection and orienteering (just to name a few!).  What 
an adventure! The children behaved brilliantly and were a credit to the 
school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 The beautiful view from How Hill upon arrival. 

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Charlie T, Harriet  Class 2: Olivia, Anya 
Class 3: All of Class 3  Class 4: Amelia, Henry 

Message from the Office: When making 

BACS payments, please ensure you 

include a reference so that we know 

where to allocate money received. 

Thank you. 

Cricket Postponed - The Year 1 & 

2 cricket festival has been 

postponed until 10th July 

due to a water leak. 

Easter Lunch – the menu is 

attached with the newsletter  

for an Easter Lunch on 

Wednesday, 29th March.   

This also ties-in nicely with the Class 3 

Family Lunch and we look forward to 

welcoming families into the school. 

(Note: Jacket Potatoes and Packed 

Lunches are also available on this day as 

per the Week One Menu). 

BST Begins This Weekend! 

Clocks go forward 1 hour at 

1am on Sunday 26th March 

 


